
 

 

Malo Li!  

Malo te aofia mai​ to Week 3 of Term 4. This week 
is Tokelauan Language Week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week was a busy week with the Year 5’s visiting 
Ambury Farm, Rooms 46 and 44 going to Waterwise 
and our whole school Cross Country. This week is a 
little quieter. 

 

Just a reminder - Term 4 and 1 are hat terms. Please ensure all children are bringing hats to 
school to wear when they are outside. 

Weekly Reminders 

Monday 

● Ben and his team from Musiqhub will be here for music lessons. 

Tuesday 

● Reading Together Workshop - 6.30pm-7.30pm - Staff Room 

Wednesday 

● Snowplanet Option (for all children registered last term)  

Friday 

● Year 6 Interschool Sports Day - Maungawhau 

 

 
 



 

Weekly Notices 
 
Weetbix Tryathlon - Central West Auckland - 6th December - Keith Hay Park, Mt Roskill 
The school has registered for this event. Entries are open for children aged 7-15 years.  To 
register your child please follow the link: 
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=40591&G=120674  
Colin and Lynsey will be running some before school sessions to help children get used to the 
transitions and get an idea of what is involved. We will let you know the dates of these soon.  
 
Parent Workshop - High Ability students 
Brooke Trenwith (President of the NZ Association of Gifted Children) is going to lead a Parent 
Workshop on Wednesday November 4th @ 7 pm called "ABC - laying the foundations".  This will 
be great information for any parents of high ability students. She will focus on how we can meet 
their social and emotional needs, as well as their learning needs.  We would love to see you 
there.  Please RSVP to Claire Alger if you are coming along.  ​claire@gladstone.school.nz 
 
ICAS Testing 
We have now finished our ICAS testing.  We now await the results - we will let you know when 
these arrive.  Thanks to you all for having your children at school on time to sit the tests.  If 
anyone has old paper practice tests at home can they please return them back to the school 
office or to Room 55 (Mrs Alger's room).   
 
Seaview Terrace Road Works Schedule 
We have been informed of scheduled roadworks commencing from the 27th October between 
7am and 7pm on Seaview Terrace. These works will involve upgrades to the footpath, kerbs, 
channel, vehicle crossings and pram crossings between 12 Seaview Terrace and Guardwell 
Terrace. This is scheduled to last for approximately 5 weeks. These works will impact our drop off 
and pick up zones as well as parking in this area. Please use alternative entrances to the school 
to avoid congestion.  
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